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Day of the Girl - 2022 

A GLOBAL YOUTH CONSULTATION 
 
It’s time to plan your Unit activity to celebrate International Day of the Girl for 2022 and this year 
Girl Guides from around Australia are invited to join in a global youth consultation!  

11 October was declared International Day of the Girl (IDG) by the United Nations in 2012. Ever 
since, Girl Guides and Girl Scouts around the world have been celebrating IDG every year. It is a key 
moment for us to come together to raise up girls' voices and show how our Movement empowers 
girls and young women to shape the world they want to see all year long. 

WAGGGS have produced a fantastic activity pack to help leaders to launch and participate in a global 
youth consultation!    

#GirlsSpeakUp Activity Pack 

All Guide Units in Australia are encouraged to complete the #GirlsSpeakUp Activity during a Unit 
meeting during October or November. 

This pack will support Unit Leaders to amplify the voice of 
the girls in their Unit. By following the steps laid out in this 
#GirlsSpeakUp activity pack, you will discover how simple 
(and rewarding) it is to consult your Girl Guides in a way that 
is Relevant, Exciting, Accessible and Learner-led (R.E.A.L).  

To have the voice of the Guides in Unit included in the global 
consultation - share the outcomes of the activities with 
WAGGGS by 30 November.  

WAGGGS will use the feedback supplied to write exciting 
new activities and projects for Girl Guides and Girl Scouts 
around the world and to inform the initiatives that WAGGGS 
develops for the future to ensure that we are a truly girl-led 
Movement. 

Download the 2022 IDG Activity Pack from the GGA website  

Program Resources - Girl Guides Australia. 

 

https://www.girlguides.org.au/resources/program-resources/

